Coats for Kids Prep 10/14/24

In late spring and on into summer, renovations were
happening in Avren. A dilapidated house on the
property was expertly renovated for ministry and
has given our mission group separate and
designated spaces for church, dining hall, printing,
coats, etc. For this ongoing project, the coat closet
was needed for safe storage of materials and tools.
The timing was perfect because the need for that
space came at the same time as Larry’s and my trip
(and extended medical stay) to America.

But as the materials were used in the remodel, the space became less needed and today we

ing back and take inventory of needs. We were excited to see
that doors had been added to the attic storage spaces, and
a coat of primer had been painted on the walls.

"8 Larry got out the vacuum and I moved tables where I
wanted them. We organized hangers and added the new,
stronger hangers we got for the heavier adult coats. Then
we took inventory of what items and sizes we have the
greatest need of. Some baskets were full and others were
nearly empty. We have some boots but more are needed. I
enjoyed the day - I LOVE working in the Coat Closet!

Please pray with us about t

Love to All,
Carrie M. Leach

P.S. To give toward the needs, please make checks payable to Charity Baptist Mission,
memo: Larry Leach, Jr. Coats for Kids. Charity Baptist Mission, P.O. Box 692, Bristol, TN
37621



